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More taxes for long suffering Oregonians?  This is a very bad idea.  It look like simply 

another way to get money from us to blow on your pet projects.  You will make 

keeping ones car safe on Oregon roads very difficult.  People will keep tires on their 

car that are too worn to be safe because they cannot afford new tires.  Most of us are 

not millionaires like you. 


